
From: Office of the Registrar
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2022-0200
Date: Monday, November 21, 2022 3:57:41 PM

-----Original Message-----
From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Sunday, November 20, 2022 11:13 AM
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2022-11-20

-- Case Number --
EB-2022-0200

-- Name --
Elaine Soares

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
I am 71 years old, live alone and on a pension.  With the continuous rise in prices for food, taxes, utilities, etc. etc. it
is getting more and more difficult to survive in an economy racked with high inflation and price gouging.  Could
someone please show some empathy to how difficult it is for Ontarians to maintain their homes with ever rising
costs?  Homelessness is a major problem everywhere and as prices continue to rise on home heating and everything
else, many more will not be able to afford the increases and will, in fact, end up being homeless themselves.  Please
show the citizens of Ontario that you care enough to hold the line on steady increases that many find so difficult to
keep up with.  Thank you.

-- Receive a copy of the decision? --
Yes

-- Attachment --




